
Winter Park Pines Community Association 

2021 Annual Meeting of the Membership 

The annual meeting of the membership of the WPPCA was held on October 13, 2021 at 7:30 PM via Zoom. At this annual 

meeting, officers for the new board term were elected, an annual report summarizing what went on this past year in the 

Pines and the 2022 budget were presented in additional to general business conducted. This meeting was a good time to 

find out what is happening in the neighborhood and meet others albeit virtually. It also gave good insight into our association 

and the volunteers that give of their time to make the Pines a wonderful place to live. We hope you were able to attend to 

learn what your association has been doing.  

 

 

 

 


